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We seem to always increase taxes and never reduce them.  With the increased 

burden on Oregon tax payers I believe you are creating an uncertain future.  I 

personally am considering moving.  I moved here with the knowledge that Oregon 

has one of the highest income tax rates in the USA. The saving grace is that the 

sales tax was zero.  Now I'm taxed weekly for the CAT tax and now you want to tax 

my beverage....  

 

I have lived in three states in my life.  Oregon is headed in the wrong direction if it 

want to keep the citizens that are actual contributors to society.  If you want to bring 

new businesses or industries to the state you will need professionals like myself to 

work for these companies. With this tax I will have to consider moving out of the 

state.    


